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March 16, 2010
The Honorable Walter Jones, Jr.

U.S. House of Representatives

2333 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3286

Dear Representative Jones:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your motion to discharge from committee H.R. 775 that would repeal the requirement for reduction of survivor annuities under the military Survivor Benefit Plan (SBP) to offset the receipt of veterans’ Dependency and Indemnity Compensation. 


The Association very much appreciates your leadership and commitment to restore equity and credibility to this very important survivor program. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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